
Committee Secretary, Re Foreign Investment,  To Whom It May Concern,  I fear if there is any more 
companies be acquired by overseas companies Australia will no longer be Australian.  Do not sell off 
any investment in Australian Companies even if it is only a small percentage.  Especially China which 
would not allow us to buy into their companies why should we allow them a say in our companies.  
There is too little left that is Australian owned and run.  BHP wants to buy up shares in our company 
that wants to have an 18% share in our Australian company.  Please don't let it happen.  Marie 
Burton. 
 


